
REFERENCE LIURAR Y SEEKS PUBLICA TIONS 

The combined reference library of The Kaffrarian Museum and The South African Missionary 
Museum in King William 's Town comprises journals and books on natural history and history. These 
publications are made available without any discrimination to anybody who requires them for 
reference work. 

Unfortunately, due to shortage of funds, I cannot spend more than R100-00 (roughly 124 
American dollars) per annum on the purchase of publications. I supplement this with publications 
offered by other libraries in disposal lists. A limited number of books are received as donations. 

Some of you may be willing to assist in the development of this reference library by making 
publications available. Donations oj boohs (non-fiction) and journals will be oj great value in 
promoting education here. 

Derek M. Comins, Director 
The Kaffrarian Museum, King William 's Town, 
Cape Province, South Africa 

LETTER OF CONDOLENCE TO MRS. JAMES H. ROBINSON 

November 15, 1972 

Dear Mrs. Robinson: 

The following statement was unanimously adopted at the Annual Meeting of the African Studies 
Association: 

We are deeply saddened to learn of the death of Dr. James Robinson, whose 
life in so many ways fostered creative relationships between North 
Americans and Africans. As members of the African Studies Association, we 
are grateful for his initiative in founding and sustaining Operation Crossroads 
Africa and for the opportunity which the Crossroads experience provided 
hundreds of Americans and Canadians to gain a new appreciation for Africa. 

Dr. Robinson's clear vision of human potential, his inspiring personality, 
and his abiding love for his fellow man have had a powerful impact on more 
people than he may ever have realized. 

The Board of Directors has asked me, on behalf of the Association, to enclose a contribution to 
the James Robinson Memorial Fund. 

Sincerely, 
Immanuel Wallerstein 
President 

***** 

Dear Dr. Wallerstein: 

I deeply appreciate the contribution of $250.00 to the James H. Robinson Memorial Fund from 
the African Studies Association. An official receipt will be sent from the Crossroads Office. 

The many messages of condolence on Dr. Robinson's passing have been a great source of comfort 
to me. My heart is heavy now, but I rejoice in the knowledge that he touched so many lives across 
our country and the world - and that much of his spirit remains to be reflected in others' work 
toward making this a better world for all mankind. 
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